
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,  

 

Harvest Festival 

A huge thank you for supporting our harvest 

festival and your kind donations.  These will 

all be donated to Westway Arms who are very 

grateful.  Well done to Years 3 and 4 for 

delivering our harvest festival and having the 

courage to stand up in front of such a large 

congregation.  It is always such a special start 

to our services in school.  

 

Year 6’s £5 challenge 

A big well done to our Year 6 children who 

have worked incredibly hard with their £5 

challenge.  The initiative involves each child 

being given £5 and they then get creative 

with how they can raise money from that.  

The hall has been buzzing with the excitement 

of the event and it has been a joy to see 

them all shine and respond so well to the 

challenge.  Pictures will be shared on Dojo so 

you can see what all the excitement has been 

about!   

 

 
 

 

Upcoming dates before Christmas 

Next half term is always a busy one! Here are 

the dates that are coming up for some of our 

special events, so that you can put them in 

your diaries! 

Tues 5th Nov Return to school 

Fri 29th Nov Casual day- chn to bring 

chocolate for the Christmas Fair 

event.  

Fri 29th Nov Christmas Sparkle event (with 

school choir- to be arranged 

next term).  

Thurs 5th Dec Christmas Voices event with 

Hackness and Wykeham and 

Hertford Vale Church schools 

@St. Martin’s Church 

Mon 9th Dec Nativity for Burniston Rocks 

and Hayburn Wyke Parents 

Tues 10th Dec Nativity for The Bays and 

Ravenscar Parents 

Thurs 12th Dec Christmas Fair after school- NO 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

Fri 13th Dec FOSMs Christmas Movie Day 

Thurs 19th Dec Whole school carol service- NO 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

Fri 20th Dec Break up for Christmas 

holidays- NO AFTER SCHOOL 

CLUB 

Have a wonderful half term break! With warm 

wishes and blessings, 

                         Mrs Barber 

                         Headteacher 


